
A Report On “All about REM scholarship”

Name of Organizing Unit: Department of Information Technology
associated with SB of Sri Sairam Engineering College IEEE Computer
Society

Venue: Online(Gmeet)

Date of Event: 08-09-2024

Target Audience: Students across years

Attendance : 100 Members

Brief Description:

SEC IEEE Computer Society Student Branch Chapter organized an informative

session titled "All About REM Scholarship" on 08.09.2024. The event aimed to

provide detailed insights into the prestigious Richard E. Merwin (REM)

Scholarship, its benefits, and the application process, empowering students to

make the most of this opportunity.

The session began with a welcome speech by Jagadish, Secretary, SEC IEEE

Computer Society SBC who warmly welcomed the attendees and briefly

introduced the significance of the REM Scholarship. He emphasized how this

scholarship serves as a gateway to leadership, networking, and global

recognition within the IEEE community, encouraging students to actively

participate and seize the opportunity.



Following the welcome, Dr. Soma Pratibha, Chapter Advisor for SEC IEEE

Computer Society SBC, took the stage to share insights about the society. She

provided a brief overview of the SEC IEEE Computer Society Student Branch,

highlighting its role in fostering student development through technical

knowledge, leadership opportunities, and innovative events. She further

elaborated on how the society supports initiatives that help students achieve

their academic and professional goals, such as the REM Scholarship.

Next,Mr. Aryan, the Secretary of IEEE CS SYP TechX and a former recipient of

the REM Scholarship, delivered a detailed session on the application process,

the criteria for selection, and tips for preparing a successful application. His

personal experiences and practical advice made the session highly engaging

and informative for the attendees.

The event concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Aditya, the Vice Chair

of SEC IEEE Computer Society SBC. He expressed his heartfelt gratitude to Mr.

Aryan for his valuable insights, to Dr. Soma Pratibha for her continued support,

and to the organizing committee and participants for making the event a

success.

Overall, the event was a great success, equipping students with the knowledge

and confidence to pursue the REM Scholarship and underscoring the mission

of SEC IEEE CS SBC to foster excellence and opportunity within its community






